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Public Notice: Asphalt Paving of Ora Way  
 
What: SFPUC paving contractor will be grinding the old asphalt 
and paving with new asphalt on Ora Way from the end of the 
concrete panels to the intersection with Topaz Way. 

 
 

When: Grinding: Thursday, May 8, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
   Paving: Friday, May 9, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.   
 

There will be No Access to Garages and No Parking during work 
hours. Please plan accordingly. There may be noticeable noise, 
vibration, and dust. We apologize for the inconvenience this 
work may cause.  
* Weather and/or construction issues may postpone this work. 
 
 
 

Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554-3289.  
Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554-3289.  
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289. 
 

May 1, 2025 

 
Who: SFPUC paving contractor 
will  
perform the work. 
 
Work Days & Hours: 
May 8-9, 2025 
7 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
 
 

Contact:  
Leave a message at       
415-554-3233 
skech@sfwater.org 
 

mailto:skech@sfwater.org


  
 

 

Communications and Public Outreach 
525 Golden Gate Avenue, 12th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

 
What to Expect: May 8-9 Paving of Ora Way 

   There will be noise, dust, and parking restrictions in the  
   work zone, as well as disruption to normal neighborhood  
   activity. Please see posted signs for details. 

 

Map is not to scale. 
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